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Have you spotted the badgers, hedgehogs and dormice this week?  They have been having a 

fabulous time in the new environment, both inside and out…  

Our re-launch party was so much fun,  

Thank you to the Warwickshire Wildlife Trust for coming along and making it so special x 

 
Nursery notices… 

 

If you have calpol…  

stay away from nursery for 24hrs please 

If you have antibiotics…  

stay away from nursery for 48hrs please x 

A gentle reminder about  

car parking… 

Please use the bottom carpark in the 

morning and evening as the staff carpark 

should not be used. Thank you. 

What is happening next week? 

 
Nick Cope is coming to sing with the badgers 

and hedgehogs on Tuesday afternoon… 

Maybe you could find some on Youtube…  

we really like: 

“Grow, Grow, Grow”   “I’m a Little Lizard” 

“I Don’t Wanna do That” 

• Please check your child’s tray everyday for important bits and pieces –  

no one wants to miss a birthday party invitation! 

 
What happens at Little Crackers (who for and when!) 

Monday:         Dramatots   

Tuesday:        P.E. and Cooking    

Wednesday:   Music    and French   and RugbyTots    

Thursday:      Forest School  

Friday:           Celebration Assembly  
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